
Housing Heroes ask you to support 
increased funding for the Challenge 
Program

For more information, contact Greta Gaetz at 612-790-1179 or greta.gaetz@tchabitat.org

The Challenge Program is: 

•	 the state’s primary resource to create affordable housing for families with a wide range of 
incomes

•	 essential to meeting the workforce housing needs of local communities
•	 used for development and rehabilitation of affordable homeownership and rental housing
•	 flexible to ensure that it is effective in both Greater Minnesota and the Twin Cities
•	 oversubscribed – each year housing projects are unfunded due to limited financing



The growing need for affordable 
housing is everywhere. 

Fortunately, so is 

Habitat for Humanity.

Habitat for Humanity in Minnesota. Green regions represent Habitat for Humanity affiliate service areas.

For more information, contact Greta Gaetz at 612-790-1179 or greta.gaetz@tchabitat.org


